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Dear Parents:



Look out there’s going to be a new edition on your bookshelf!  Your student will become a real published author. The books will be professionally bound by a company called Student Tales.  Each student will receive one book additional reprints are available for purchase (see enclosed flyer).  Please include $1.00 for shipping costs of books.

What can you do to help your author be successful? All manuscripts will need to be typed.  The final copy will be printed out on special paper at school.  If possible, send the final copy to me as an e-mail attachment at:  powers.shannon@meridianschools.org  A second option would be to send a disc or thumb drive to school.  Computers are also available before and after school for parents who wish to type manuscripts here.


As your author and illustrator of a forthcoming book is developing the story, please feel free to offer revision and editing help.  We want the final copy to be error free and represent your author’s best work.  Thanks for your help in creating a new author.  All students will receive one professionally bound book for free.  Additional reprints can be purchased by signing the enclosed form.  Please remember to enclose a recent wallet sized picture of your author in the envelope provided and to sign the permission form requesting or denying reprints.  
Sincerely,

Shannon Powers

6th Grade English


Suggested Supplies:





Colored felt tip markers 





Important Deadlines:





Oct 10:  16 page written 1st draft due





Oct 24:  Typed 7 page final copy


                 12 pt. font Times New Roman


	         Double spaced	





Oct. 28  :  7 colored illustrations











